

Honorary Chair Sir Sean Connery

President James H. Baron

Vice President Michael Noble

Secretary/Treasurer Gregory Sterling

Friends of Scotland

Reply to:

19830 Via Escuela Drive Saratoga, California 95070 Telephone: (408) 206-6050 Facsimile: (951) 257-7324

December 5, 2011

Harry McGrath Chair dotScot Ltd 5 Blythswood Square Glasgow G2 4AD

Dear Harry

I am pleased to offer our support for the proposed dotScot (gTLD) aimed at providing a clear identity for Scottish interests and culture on the web.

As you know, we do business with thousands of people worldwide. Our Dressed to Kilt event is seen by over 10 million people.

We are particularly keen to see the dotScot Registry bid succeed and believe the not for profit model is appropriate for this type of community interest. Should you be successful in your application to ICANN we would be very interested in acquiring a dotScot domain ourselves, and promoting its availability to our members. Please do keep us informed of developments in this regard

Yours for Scotland,

James A Berry

James Baron CEO

Friends of Scotland Tax-Exempt 501 c 3